Dr. Paul D. White 264 Beacon Street Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Paul:

I trust my last to you (copies of communications to others), clarified matters regarding who was approving or endorsing the application for the Research Committee.

In regard to the \$1,000, I seeno reason why it could not be sent here, payable to the University of Minnesota so the business office will keep us honest, but it could equally well go to Jean Lequime for disbursal. We shall not know for some time who needs the help most.

Sincerely yours,

Ancel Keys

AK/ji